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Comments: I am very concerned that the Stibnite Gold Mine Project will harm the forest, the water and the air ,

and greatly impact safety on Idaho roads and that the Perpetua Resources and the Forest Services have not yet

mitigated these factors.

--with the annual increase of 3000 mine trucks carrying hazardous materials, there is a drastic increase in safety

on our roads. I would like to know if these trucks will come through Boise, Eagle, Cascade and other towns.  I

don't see this information in your documents; the public has a right to know. 

--I would also like to how high the arsenic levels in the air quality will be, and will you have real time monitoring

--I have a question about the degradation of streams and water in general: what is being planned to protect fish

and water quality?

--My last question is about climate change, as I do not see any discussion of the effects of climate change in this

project.  It's not going away. 

 

I look forward to more information and discussion before this project is accepted. 

Beret Norman


